



## Agenda for NFRI Virtual Meeting - - April 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2020

### SESSION 1: Research Project Support Costs & integration across resources ([REGISTER](#)) 11:30AM-12:30PM ET

- Vision for the NFRI partnership and comprehensive “NFRI TOOLKIT” Maryrose Franko and Cindy Hope
- Educational materials Dave Kennedy and Maryrose Franko
  - [“Indirect Costs \(aka F&A\): There are more to IDC’s than you think”](#) webinar
  - [FAQ’s for Funders](#)
  - [Funder Profile Template](#)
- RPSCs and tools to incorporate RPSCs into policy and practice Patrick Clark and Heather Moore
  - [RPSC interactive Menu](#) (*Toolkit precursor*) Diane Bovenkamp and Nancy Lewis
  - [Definitions and examples of RPSCs](#) Charles Greer
  - Financial Reporting Compatibility with RPSC Defns.

### SESSION 2: Streamlining Administrative Requirements & integration across resources ([REGISTER](#)) 1:00-2:00PM ET

- Chairs: Andrew Smith and Vivian Holmes
- Subgroups
  - Application Stephanie Endy (*Sara Strickland is NA*)
    - [Best practices for RFA Creation and Improvement](#)
    - [Communicating with Private Funders](#)
    - [Guidelines for Giving Applicants Feedback](#)
    - [Application Cover Page tool](#)
  - Contracting Whitney Steen (*Missy Peloso is NA*)
    - [Whitepaper](#)
  - Financial Reporting Charles Greer and Mehvish Khan
    - [Sample Invoice Template](#)
    - [Closeout Guidance](#)
    - [Budget Category Definitions](#)

### SESSION 3: IP/Tech Transfer Resources & integration across resources ([REGISTER](#)) 2:30-3:30PM ET

- Chairs: Jilda Garton, Amy Laster, and Fred Reinhart
- Subgroups
  - [Royalty Sharing](#) Jackie Hausman, Fred Reinhart, and John Ritter
  - [Control of Licensing](#) Jeremy Nelson
  - [Patient Access](#) Amy Laster and Felice Lu
  - [Background/Definition of IP](#) (*draft*) Alex Albinak and Kevin Wozniak

### SESSION 4: Wrap up & Next Steps **NEW SESSION – PLEASE REGISTER [HERE!](#)** 4:00-5:30 PM ET

We will note areas for integration identified during the 3 working sessions. Cindy Hope

Then we will step back and discuss next steps.

- What should the Comprehensive NFRI Toolkit “look like”?
- Do we need to create new task areas (Toolkit group, Marketing group, Policy group, etc)?
- What is needed to capture and disseminate successes and identify areas where further work is needed?
- How can we bring attention to new topic areas that need to be addressed?
- How can we work together to mitigate the effects of COVID-19 on research?